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ABOVE:
A corner of our comfortable Dining Room where hot Dinners

and Suppers are served. Here students eat, in comfort, meals
with that homey touch which are nowhere else to be found.

BELOW:
There is always a talented student in the House who draws his

friends around the piano. The House is always filled with music
and song.



ABOVE:

A corner of our spacious lounge where students relax and where
they can listen to classical or modern dance records.

BELOW:

Our library has many interesting books on Judaism. Here the
student begins to browse for himself, among the great spiritual
values of his religion. The library is a “quiet room” and is there-
fore regularly used for studying.



”qu Lﬂame u[Zway g;lOm ﬂome”

If you are thinking of sending your son or daughter to Queen’s
University at Kingston, Ont. we would like you to know about
the excellent facilities which are being offered by the Hillel
Foundation on that Campus.

B’nai B’rith is maintaining this Foundation so that our sons
and daughters when they come to Queen’s University may find
a “Home away from Home”. A Home, where they can find a
Jewish environment, where they can eat good, clean, wholesome
and kosher meals and which is directed by a Rabbi specially
qualified to work with College youth.

The Foundation maintains a large house, a few minutes walk
from the Campus and beautifully situated on McDonald Park
within view of Lake Ontario.

The House is a meeting place for Jewish students. Prominent
speakers and artists are presented in a varied cultural program.

On Friday night the candles are lit and Oneg Shabbath Pro-
grams are being held. Purim and Chanukah are celebrated tra-
ditionally. The Seder is one of the happiest events of the year
and Passover meals are served.

Altogether, there is a dynamic Jewish atmosphere in the
House.

Needless to say, there are many social activities, dances and
parties. Away from home, your son or daughter need never be
without friends or without a Home to call at. There is a very
happy informal relationship between students and Rabbi, who is
always available to help and guide when necessary.

With Hillel House, College life at Queen’s is a real Group
experience.

If you wish further information please write to the Director,
B’nai B’rith Hillel Foundation, 26 Barrie, Kingston, Ont.

P.S.: Please pass this leaflet to friends who may be vitally inter-
ested.



